
Understanding how the brain works is critical to 

facilitating effective instruction. Dr. Wesson will 

share insights on the neuroscience of learning 

and strategies for “brain-considerate” learning on   

  Thursday, February 1, 2018. 

Muskingum Valley ESC 

205 N. 7th Street 

Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

 

8:30 a.m.- 3:30 p.m.  

Muskingum Room-2nd floor 

 

Audience: 

Superintendents, Curriculum 

Directors, Principals, 

Teachers 

 

Costs: 

MVESC MEMBER Districts: 

$110.00 

 

MVESC NON-MEMBER 

Districts: 

$125.00 

 

Registration required: 

http://www.mvesc.org/39 

 

Light breakfast and lunch 

Brain-Considerate Learning 

with Dr. Kenneth Wesson 

Questions: 
Program: Cathy Morgan 
(740) 452-4518 Ext. 1111 
cathy.morgan@mvesc.org 
 
Registration: Mary Archer 
(740) 452-4518 Ext. 1108 
mary.archer@mvesc.org 

Dr. Kenneth Wesson is an international  

speaker and educational consultant for        

pre-school through university-level institutions 

from San Jose, CA. His research is frequently 

published and referenced in Parents         

Magazine, HealthNet, and the journal Brain 

World.  

Audience Evaluations 

Dr. Ken Wesson was knowledgeable and his delivery was dynamic.     
Understanding and Applying Brain Research in the Classroom was awesome 

and inspiring. The "power" of visualization is something that resonates with 
me to improve student learning. I will do more to include the findings of 

brain research in my teaching practices.  
                               Palo Alto Unified School District (February 2017)  
 

I attended your presentation at the HASTI conference last week. Before 
saying anything else, I want to thank you for such an incredibly interesting 

and highly information educational presentation.                                                                     
Hoosier Association of Science Teachers, Inc.– HASTI (Feb. 2017) 
 

http://www.mvesc.org/39

